
WE BELIEVE IN YOU!

BOARD MEMBER UPDATES:
We regret to announce the passing of Tommy Sanders on July 17. Tommy served on the board of directors 
since 2006, and his leadership and dedication will be greatly missed.  

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS: 
Dionicio Garza - Chairman,  | Peggy Hughes - Vice Chairman | Victor Dimas - Treasurer
Frankie Sauseda - Supervisory Committee Chairman | Kieth Matlock - Director.

SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERS: 
Frankie Sauseda, Jerry Barnes, Stephenie Fulbright, and Nikki Russell

 
ANNUAL MEETING IS SET FOR MID-MAY

TAX 1099 FORMS WILL BE ATTACHED TO THE DECEMBER 31ST STATEMENT.

We are here to help you find more money in your budget.  Please visit us anytime
 - we’re always ready to assist you!

CAPROCKCU.COM | 806-872-5151 | 709 N 1ST ST, LAMESA TX 79331

BACK TO SCHOOL LOANS 
Last chance! Our Back to School Loan ends October 15th. Get $1,200 for 12 months with a 2% rate discount.

Perfect for those back-to-school expenses! 

ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE  
Join us in supporting the Lamesa ISD Food Pantry with our Annual Food Drive. We’re kicking off the drive

on International Credit Union Day, October 18th, and will collect donations through December 1st.
Help us make a difference for local families in need!

SCHOOL REALITY FAIRS 
Get ready! School Reality Fairs are coming soon in partnership with the Art of Allowance program and

Cornerstone Credit Union Foundation. These hands-on events teach essential financial skills to 
students, preparing them for the future. Stay tuned for more details about this event!

TRUNK OR TREAT  
We’ll be participating in the annual Trunk or Treat event hosted by the Lamesa Area Chamber of Commerce.

Don’t miss the fun as we award 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place prizes for the best-decorated trunks. 
Get creative and join us for this spooky celebration!

LIGHTS OF LOVE TOY DRIVE  
Starting the Monday after Thanksgiving, our Lights of Love Toy Drive will collect gifts for Buckner’s Children’s

Home. Please bring in your donations by December 15th for a chance to enter our raffle and win Texas Tech
Basketball tickets. Spread the joy this holiday season! 

 



CREDIT UNION STAFF AND BOARD MEMBERS
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COMMUNITY PARTNERS WORKSHOP FROM THE MONEY MAMMALS ART 
OF ALLOWANCE PROGRAM

SAVE, SHARE, SPEND SMART.
Teaching kids about money can be fun!
With the Art of Allowance, your child 
will learn to save, share, and spend
wisely. These essential skills will help
them make smart financial decisions
now and as they grow.

START SMART WITH A YOUTH ACCOUNT
Looking to help your child save for 
something special? Open a youth account
at Caprock FCU, where they’ll begin learning 
how to manage their money while working
toward exciting future goals.

MONEY MANAGEMENT FOR REAL LIFE
The Art of Allowance program equips your
child with practical money skills. They’ll learn
how to balance enjoying their money today
with planning responsibly for tomorrow.

CHRISTMAS SKIP-A-PAY 
Ease your holiday budget with our Christmas Skip-A-Pay program! You can skip one monthly payment

in either November, December, or January, giving you extra flexibility during the festive season.
While this offer is available year-round, the holidays are the perfect time to take advantage.

We’re also collecting donations for Myranda’s Closet, with all proceeds benefiting the Dawson
Medical Foundation. A donation check will be presented at our Annual Meeting in March. 

Let us help make your holidays a little brighter!

CHRISTMAS LOANS - 12, 12, 12!
On the twelfth day of Christmas My Credit Union gave to me….an incredible holiday loan offer!

With our special Christmas loan promotion, you can borrow any amount with rates as low as 12% for a 
12-month term. Whether you’re planning for gifts, travel, or holiday expenses, we’re here to make your

season brighter and your budget stress-free. Let us help you enjoy a worry-free holiday this year! 

 


